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29 May 2020 
  
  
TO        :           The Academic Community 
  
  
FR        :           Dr. Arnel Onesimo O. Uy 

 Vice Chancellor for Administration 
  
  
RE        :           General Community Quarantine 

                        
  
On June 1, 2020, the National Capital Region will transition to General Community Quarantine (GCQ). 
The community is urged to observe the COVID-19 IATF GCQ guidelines. The safety of the members of 
the academic community is our primary concern and everyone is still encouraged to stay home. 
 
The Manila, Makati, and BGC campuses shall remain closed until June 14, 2020 to give way for proper 
sanitation and cleaning. Moreover, the Enrique Razon Sports Center, which was used as a safe shelter 

during the enhanced community quarantine, shall also remain closed after June 14, 2020 until sanitation 
and cleaning procedures have been completed. 
 
By June 15, 2020, access to the abovementioned campuses shall be restricted to identified personnel 
requiring presence on campus, as the University still observes the interim work-from-home arrangement. 
 
Access to campus for admissions and enrollment activities will be announced separately. 

 
The University shall also implement enhanced hygiene and physical distancing protocols in preparation 
for the resumption of work and classes should conditions allow for it. These hygiene and physical 
distancing protocols include health screening measures, wearing of personal protective equipment, 
promotion of responsible hygiene habits, proper waste management, management of spaces, office and 
classroom density policies, regulated campus mobility guidelines, and well-planned scheduling schemes, 
among others. The details of these will be announced soon. 

 
Thank you and I continue to pray for you and your family’s health and safety. 
  
  
  
Get announcements from the DLSU Administration Division through: 
  
Facebook          -           https://www.facebook.com/dlsu.administration 

Twitter              -           @dlsu_adm1n     
  
_________________________________________________________________________
_ 
 
A copy of this announcement is also available at http://intranet.dlsu.edu.ph/archives/helpdesk/ 
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